
 

 

   
 

For further information, please contact the Investor Relations area: 

ri@cielo.com.br 

ir.cielo.com.br 

Phone: +55 11 2596 8453 

Change of the Depositary Bank of the CIELO’s ADR Program 

CIELO S.A. (“Company”) (B3: CIEL3 / OTC Nasdaq International: CIOXY) Cielo S.A. (“Company”) hereby 
inform its shareholders and the market in general that it has changed the depositary bank of the American 
Depositary Receipts (“ADRs”) issued by the Company, Level 1, of Nasdaq International (“ADR Program”), 
to JP Morgan Chase Bank NA.  

The Company clarifies that the characteristics of the ADR Program remain unchanged, as follows:  

 Custodian Bank: Banco Bradesco S.A.  

 ADR Program: Level 1 

 Parity: each ADR corresponds to one (1) common share 

 Electronic Declaratory Registry (RDE) no. RDE-R0000028  

Holders of ADRs do not need to take any measures regarding this notice. 

Additional information on the Company’s ADRs may be requested as of June 17, 2020, inclusive, with the 
new depositary bank JP Morgan Chase Bank NA through the following channels:  

 

 For holders of ADRs registered with the depositary bank: 

Calls from the U.S.: +1 800 990 1135  

Calls from outside the U.S.: +1 651 453 2128  

 

 Regular Correspondence:  

Shareowner Services  

P.O. Box 64504  

St. Paul, MN 55164-0504  

https://www.shareowneronline.com/informational/contact-us/  

The Company’s Investor Relations Department remains at the shareholders’ disposal to answer questions 
related to the subject matter of this Notice at ri@cielo.com.br. 

 

 

Barueri, June 16, 2020. 

Gustavo Henrique Santos de Sousa 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 

 

 


